

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Human Connectome Project

January 5, 2018

Dear ,

We cordially invite you to attend the 2018 Human Connectome Project Course: Exploring the Connectome (HCP Course 2018, http://humanconnectome.org/course-registration/2018/exploring-the-human-connectome.php), which will be held June 25-29, 2018 at the Blavatnik School of Government at the University of Oxford in Oxford, United Kingdom.

The purpose of the Human Connectome Project (HCP) is to advance the understanding of anatomical and functional organization in the healthy human brain across the lifespan. The HCP is using cutting-edge neuroimaging to map brain connections in healthy adults, children, and older adults and sharing all data, processing methods, and analysis tools with the scientific community. The 2018 Human Connectome Project Course is bringing together scientists of various backgrounds who are engaged in investigations relevant to human brain organization for an intensive educational course on the data and methods being developed by the HCP for studying human brain connectivity.

This invitation does not include any financial support for travel, registration fees or local expenses relative to the HCP 2018 Course.

Please feel free to inform us if you have any questions and/or additional requests.

We look forward to seeing you in Oxford!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Elam, Ph.D.

HCP Outreach Director